Audra Dye

From: d

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 5:19 PM

To: Audra Dye

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Revised Request for Additional Information - Rear Deck
Attachments:

No problem!

| will have our assistant compile all of the companies she reached out to and | will forward them to you here. | believe
this supplier was the only one who actually got back to us with a quote to purchase. | know these new columns don’t
match the three that | am assuming are more original to the house, but they are pretty close to what was used as the
fourth column that is currently mismatched. | am assuming that the previous owners ran into the same problem we are,
and were forced to purchase a column that didn’t exactly match the others. If you look at the PDF on the original
application | sent, there is a close up on page 5 that shows the type of ugly damage that is on the column. It looks like it
may have been poorly repaired at some point in its life. We had hoped to repair and refinish the three columns and
replace the fourth with a match, but again we just can’t seem to find anywhere to get a match and we thought four
matching columns will look better even if they aren’t originals. That being said, we are open to referrals on where we
can find an exact match if the committee happens to know of anywhere. We are really trying our best to get this house
back to having the awesome curb appeal it should have. Last note on the front porch, | forgot to add that we would like
to paint the new columns with the exact color that the existing columns are, rather leaving the stark white color they
come in. Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me on the porch.

Rear Deck Update:

| am attaching a PDF with two photos, one showing the full rear elevation, and the other shows a red outline of where
the deck will meet the house. The deck will be flush with level of the floor in the house so you walk straight out with no
step down. It will be attached as a free standing deck per code. | left the railings off of the outline so they didn’t confuse
the level of the deck. We would like to enclose the bottom of the deck with vertically installed 6” wide 5/4 decking
boards along the entire perimeter. That would be the same material that is linked in the proposal for the deck boards,
do you need me to present it any other way or is me telling you here good enough?

Thank you,
Dereck Watson



